
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Macon County Board of Elections will conduct a public meeting on Wednesday, August 6, 2025, 

at 8:30 a.m. in the Board of Elections Office located at 5 West Main St, Franklin, NC 28734, to set 

the candidate filing period for a special election to fill the Town of Highlands Commissioner seat 

vacated by Brian Stiehler as of July 31, 2025. The special election is scheduled for November 

4, 2025.

This meeting is open to the public.

For further information, contact the Macon County Board of Elections at 828-349-2034.


